
 

 

FRIDAY 29 NOVEMBER 2024 NATIONAL STRIKE 
OF CGIL AND UIL 

OF LOCAL PUBLIC TRANSPORT 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC Nr 19/24 
 
 
Reference is made to previous notices to the public 
to communicate that on 26/11/24, order no. 200T of 
the Minister of Infrastructure and Transport was 
issued which  
 

ORDER 
 

that the strike in question be reduced to 4 hours. 
 
For the above, we inform our esteemed customers 
that the strike scheduled for Friday 29/11/24 is 
reduced, in compliance with the guarantee bands, 
to four hours from 08.40 to 12.40. 
 
 

Arona, 27 November 2024 
 

The Management 
 

 


